
 

National Grid Electricity Transmission (NGET) will be changing their street works 

administration provider from Cadent Gas to National Grid Electricity Distribution (NGED).  

Cadent Gas have been providing a street works administration service to NGET, for works not covered by 

turnkey contracts. This covers permits in England and notices in Wales and the associated transactions 

to and from the Highway Authorities. 

From Tuesday 2nd April 2024 this service will be provided by NGED. 

There will be no change to the process or contacts within NGET. 

Contact information for NGED 

Please use the following contact information for any correspondence for NGET Street Works for HP/001 

England - nged.ngetstreetworkseng@nationalgrid.co.uk 

Claire Hubbard +44 (0)1332 827621 

Jen Cunningham +44 (0)1332 827666 

Wales - nged.ngetstreetworkswales@nationalgrid.co.uk 

Alison Davies +44(0)1792 784415 

Samantha Brothwell 
Street Works Policy Manager 

National Grid Electricity Distribution 

sbrothwell@nationalgrid.co.uk 
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